
Reading 
outside meters 

is not 
required by 

the residents, 
although it is 
very helpful. 
Inside meters 
are required 
to be read by 
the resident. 
If an inside 
meter is not 
read monthly, 
there is a fee 
that will be 
added to your 
next monthly 

bill. 

Please be aware that burning for any purpose other than a recreational fire pit is not 
allowed in Rockford Town limits at any time. This is a regulation imposed by the Spokane 

Regional Clean Air Agency. If you see someone violating this burning restriction, please call 
477-4727 or go to www.spokanecleanair.org to report the illegal activity. 
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THE SOUTHEAST SPOKANE COUNTY 
Composting facility will be open 

Monday through Friday 9-4 closed for lunch 12-1
LOCATED BEHIND ROCKFORD TOWN HALL 

20 WEST EMMA
The facility accepts clean, green materials suitable for composting such 

as; lawn clippings, leaves, garden waste and limbs.
The facility does not accept; processed wood, household waste, animal 

waste, or kitchen waste. 
The facility is open to anyone in the Southeast Spokane County and the 

following fees apply;
$6.00 Minimum for any materials ½ yard or less.
$12.00 per yard or any materials over ½ a yard.

No Commercial Haulers

AVISTA WOULD LIKE TO HEAR FROM YOU…
Avista would consider offering Natural Gas to the 

Rockford area if enough residents call in and express 
interest. 

They need to hear that it would be worth their time so 
if this interests you, please call and let them know.

1-877-427-8326

Special Meeting
The Town Council will be meeting on May 23rd at 6:00 pm to 

tour the new Wastewater Treatment Plant.  After the tour, they 
will convene at approximately 7:00 at the Town Hall to discuss 

options for repayment of the construction loan, and to talk about 
other necessary improvements.  Council would like to invite all 
the residents and property owners to join in the tour and in the 
discussion that follows.  There are some major decisions to be 
made, & your input & understanding is extremely important. 

Parking is limited at the lagoon site, so please meet at Town Hall 
and we will carpool to the facility.

Several businesses in 
town utilize and pay 

for garbage 
dumpsters. These 

are not in place for 
public use. 

Occasionally these 
are being used by 

someone else, 
leaving the business 
without the space 

needed for their own 
trash. Please do not 
put your garbage in 

these private 
dumpsters. If you 

have excess garbage 
to dispose of, please 

call Town Hall to 
make arrangements 

for pickup. 


